
Carol Pickett 
 
You must be nuts to allow this company to even consider dumping contaminated water into our
pristine rivers. I live in Thermopolis, and the last thing I want to drink is water left over from oil and
gas processing. Surely there must be a more efficient way to dispose of their water than this. They
will tell us it is perfectly safe, filtered well, no harm coming to us, but do you really believe that? If
you do, I have an acre of swamp land to sell you. Stop this nonsense before it even gets started. The
wildlife, plants, and residents upstream will be forever grateful. Thank you for stopping this threat
to our water and our health before it gets started.
 


